
 

 

 

 

Parents of Lycée in Sydney 

 

As elected parents on the Primary School Council (le Conseil 
d'École) and the School Committee (le Conseil d’Établissement) in 

2021-22, the PALS representatives have: 

 Participated in the French Consular consultation of scholarships 

applications (bourses scolaires) for French education abroad. 

 Participated in discussions with AEFE director delegate Mr. Almosnino on 
the pedagogic options at LCS. 

 Actively worked to enhance pedestrian safety including creating a parent 
survey to submit to Randwick Council and local members of parliament.  

 Engaged in positive and constructive discussions with other parent 
representative groups.  

 Actively participated on the building modernisation committee. 

 Participated with LCS parents and friends’ association to welcome new 
families and initiated platform to connect LCS families.  

 Developed a positive working relationship between the school and parent 
representative bodies. 

 Attended and participated on the Student Council meetings 

 Raised parents’ concerns to the school through the parent representative 
bodies. 
 

Email: LyceeCondorcetConseil@gmail.com 
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Vote for PALS 
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